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Data on Winters and the Unincorporated Areas to be Separated on 

COVID-19 Dashboard 
 

(Woodland, CA) - Starting with today’s 5:00 p.m. update, Winters and the unincorporated areas will now be 

separated to each have their own ‘Filter by Area’ location on Yolo County’s COVID-19 dashboard.  

 

With the increase of confirmed cases in the last two weeks, Yolo County is now making this change to better 

coordinate and direct public outreach and education on the pervasiveness of COVID-19. Previously, Winters 

and the unincorporated areas were combined in the dashboard to meet certain Health Insurance Portability and 

Accountability Act (HIPAA) requirements. The Health Officer has authorized the ability to provide limited 

additional information sharing, like this additional location data, for public health activities, such as outreach 

and education, to reduce the spread of communicable disease in a community.  

 

To see the County’s COVID-19 dashboard page, visit: https://www.yolocounty.org/coronavirus-dashboard. 

Residents can also call Yolo 2-1-1 for resource information. For additional updates follow Yolo County on 

Facebook at: https://www.facebook.com/YoloCounty/ or Twitter at: https://twitter.com/YoloCountyCA.    
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Photo Caption: Where to Find the ‘Filter by Area’ location on the County’s dashboard 
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